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NORTHLAND BRANCH 
 

Minutes of Committee Meeting 
Tuesday 26th March 2018 @ 12:00PM 

Dickens Inn 
 
Present: Alistair Nicholls, Andrew Wiseman, Ashton Gibbard, Bob Malone, Brad Sworn, 

Craig Russell, Gavin Thomas, Henry Waller, Jeff Robinson, Jo Boom, Karen 
Spencer, Melody Richards, Mike Nyssen, Nigel Kenny, Talei Atwell, Thomas 
Ujdur 

 
Apologies: Nil 
 
 
 
General Business 
 
2018 meeting minutes and financials have been handed out. Can you please review then I seek 
confirmation of their accuracy. 
 
AGM Minutes: 
First – Nigel Kenny  Second – Jeff Robinson 
 
2018 Financials 
First – Nigel Kenny  Second – Thomas Udjur 
 
CHAIRPERSONS REPORT 
Thanks to those of you who have come along today.  
 
Branch Committee 
 
Branch Committee meetings over 2018 were generally held at the Telfer Young offices. The 
Committee met regularly every few months or so with a focus on setting up CPD events for our 
members and processing advancements where applicable.  
Current Members: 

+ Melody Richards (Telfer Young Northland) - Chairperson 
+ Andrew Wiseman (Northland Valuers) - Vice Chairman 
+ Brad Sworn (Telfer Young Northland) – Secretary 
+ Reuben Archer (Property InDepth)  
+ Ashton Gibbard (Quotable Value) 
+ Talei Atwell (Telfer Young Northland) 
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+ Nigel Kenny (Telfer Young Northland) – attends our meetings on behalf of PCNZ 

Continuing Professional Development 
Events during 2018: 

+ PINZ bi-annual Pedestrian count 
+ Presentation on Proposed Plan Changes & Implications for Subdivisions 
+ Xmas site tour to Log Yard Road and Vale St Apartments 
+ The harbour cruise for our Northland branch xmas function  

For 2019 our aim is to present items of local and educational interest and further networking and 
social events. Any feedback or event suggestions are warmly welcomed so do please email 
myself or any member of the committee with your suggestions.  We need the support of our 
members to attend these events and also to invite associates they know that may be interested.  
If you have any problems registering for these events please let me know.  
 
Advancement within PINZ/NZIV – We urge members to apply for advancement when you 
are able to for ANZIV, MPINZ, SPINZ  
 
Patrick O’Reilly represented the Property Institute and gave a presentation on PINZ moving 
forward including the new CEO, Viv Gurrey. 
 
Meeting closed 1:00 pm 
 
Minutes noted by Brad Sworn 


